
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

    

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY  

December 10, 2015 

 

 

 

The Nevada Department of Corrections (NDOC) is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Brooke Keast as the new fulltime Public Information Officer (PIO).   Ms. Keast’s experience 
includes working as a deputy sheriff and the public information officer for the Washoe 
County Sheriff’s Office for the past 14 years.  She has a BA degree in Communications from 
UNR and brings extensive experience in media relations, crisis communications and public 
service to the position of PIO.  A member of the National Information Officer’s Association, 
Keast understands PIO best practices and the importance of releasing accurate information 
in a timely manner. 

 

Beginning immediately, all media and record requests should be addressed to Brooke Keast. 

 

Office:  (775) 887-3309 

Cell:  (775) 350-0037 

Email:   bkeast@doc.nv.gov 

 
         BRIAN SANDOVAL 

         Governor 
       

E.K. MCDANIEL 
Interim Director 

 
BROOKE KEAST 

Public Information Officer 

Board of State 
Prison Commissioners 

 
BRIAN SANDOVAL 

Governor 
 

BARBARA CEGAVSKE 
Secretary of State 

 
ADAM PAUL LAXALT 

Attorney General 
 

Northern Administration 
5500 Snyder Avenue, Carson City, NV 89702 
Phone:  (775) 887-3285 - Fax:  (775) 887-3138 

 
Southern Administration 

3955 W. Russell Road, Las Vegas, NV 89118 
Phone: (702) 486-9938 - Fax: (702) 486-9961 

 
 


